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Comments: | am fully in favor of a full withdrawal of ceasing development in the Black Hills, and not just for the
continued clean water needs for Pactola, and downstream populations. The entire Black Hills is not really
properly US owned land, as the Native people have a still legal treaty which provides them with rights of
ownership. A century ago, the USA had offered to buy out this treaty, but it was refused, and interest still
accrues. They deserve to have a say in the management, and sustaining this as a it was created, as they always
prefer. My family has titled ownership of land in Wyoming adjacent to the South Dakota Black Hills, and enjoy
the recreation of the FS managed land. Protection of the wildlife, and fisheries are important, and known
minerals (sulfide) mining methods are often extremely polluting with toxic wastes to land, and water. Stop all
industrial, and real estate development.



